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Week of May 6 
The contractor continued utility work on Main Street and began on Park Street by replacing the 
sanitary sewer and installing new watermain. Rain delayed work on Wednesday and Thursday 
of this week. 
 
Private utility work was completed for the initial phase of the project. 
 
Week of May 13 
Sanitary sewer and watermain utility work will continue along Park Street and will require a 
water shut off to a number of residents for a few hours to accommodate the watermain 
connection. Notice will be provided to all residents affected by the water shut off the day 
before with a paper notice handed out or left at your front door, so please be on the lookout 
for that.  
 
Storm sewer installation will begin next week and will be followed by grading and constructing 
the street section on Main Street. This will restore the road to a gravel condition, once 
completed. 
 
Parking and Access information  
The road is closed to through traffic and only residents residing on that block should be utilizing 
the roads under construction. During the day, construction may inhibit any access where the 
contractor is currently working. Recent rain has made the road unpassable for most vehicles. 
We apologize for any inconveniences this may cause and we appreciate residents who have 
utilized their alley when possible. 
 
Questions/Concerns? 
If you have any questions, concerns or need access help, please reach out to Brad Fisher.  
Be sure to sign up for weekly email updates on the project website!  
 
Brad Fisher – Project Engineer  
bradley.fisher@bolton-menk.com 
952-890-0509 
Mobile: 612-759-7240 
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